














 

 

 

REQUEST for RECONSIDERATION 
 

February 2, 2023 
                                       
ATTY. MARIA THERESITA E. PATULA  
BAC, Chairperson  
NATIONAL PRIVACY COMMISSION 
East Banquet Hall, 5th floor, Delegation Building   
Philippine International Convention Center, Pasay City  
 
Re : Request for Reconsideration 
 
Dear Ma’am, 
 
Greetings! 
 
In response to the ”Notice of Post-Qualification Failure” received yesterday via email from NPC-BAC 
Secretariat, Microgenesis Software, Inc. doing business under the name and style of Microgenesis Business 
Systems, would like to request for reconsideration in the National Privacy Commission’s “Notice of post-
qualification failure” for the Procurement of Firewall – Indicative APP Item No. 2023-0009 with the approved 
budget of One Million Eight Hundred Thousand Pesos (Php1,800,000.00). 
 

 
 

The Service Level Agreement (SLA) submitted as part of the conformity to the technical specifications is just 
a DRAFT and subject for review, modification/amendment and will be agreed and signed by both parties. 
Admittedly, this was patterned to your active SLA and subject for amendment to by adding/enrolling  the 
5units network switches listed in the Technical Specifications which we conformed. 
 

Thank you very much and we look forward for your kind reconsideration to this matter. 
 
Sincerely yours,  

  
  

  
Microgenesis Business Systems 

   
 








